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Dear Praying Friend, 
 
It is our great delight and privilege to send out our annual report for 
2018 as well as prayer Letter for January –March 2019.  
 
We thank the Lord for enabling us to have our ministry for His glory 
and we thank all of our supporting churches as well as individual 
supporters who have been faithfully and sacrificially praying and 
supporting us. We thank the Lord for the school property He 
provided and the building permit he granted through the municipal 
authority. 
 
By the Grace of God, I have been teaching the ten doctrines and 
pastoral ministry at the seminary. I preached 50 sermons at Grace 
Baptist Church and 15  at Grace Baptist Theological Seminary. I 
baptized 12 new believers. We have sent one missionary to a new 
field and resent one missionary to Kaya State. I made two mission 
trips this year. 
 
 We are graduating fifteen students this February. We are going to 
make family Gospel trip from the last week of February to March 
2019. We are in the beginning of our seminary building construction. 
We had the groundbreaking last week and are now fencing the 
property. Our plan for this year is: to plant at least two new churches; 
to accept more new students; to emphasize on evangelism, mission 
and church planting. 
 
Please pray for: 

1. The 30% needed funds for the school building. 
2. The construction to be completed as planned        (within 18 

months). 
3. The fifteen graduating students and their immediate future 

ministries. 
4. The returning students and their summer ministries. 
5. The mission trips of the faculty members as well as some of the 

students. 
6. The health and growth of the churches. 
7. The further study plan of our son Joseph Thang. 



8. The health of Neng and Niang Thang. 
9. Freedom of preaching the Gospel in the Country. 
10. Peace, prosperity and tranquility in the country. 

 
Once again, thank you very much for your fervent prayer as well as 
sacrificial supports without which we could never accomplish 
anything at all. 
 
Please allow the landscape and us to attach the overall building 
project again and please do pray for the 30% still needed funds to 
come in soon. 
 
May the good and gracious Lord bless you in abundance! 
 
Your humble fellow servants of Christ, 
 
Neng & Niang Thang 
Grace Baptist Church 
Yangon 
Myanmar 

 


